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Dear Mariners Village Residents: 

We invite you to attend a virtual meeting featuring highlights from the Mariners 

Village renovation plan which has been developed with residents’ input and in 

concert with the Los Angeles Department of Beaches and Harbors. (This Mariners 

Village residents meeting will be in advance of a Design Control Board (DCB) 

meeting, which is a typical part of the renovation review and approval process by 

the County. The DCB meeting will be in the upcoming months and we will inform 

you about it as the date gets closer.) 

In this meeting, we will provide a general overview of the plan and then focus more 

specifically on the new topics of: rejuvenation of the Promenade with improvements 

and upgrades to landscape; hardscape; lighting; roadways/walkways; patio 

surrounds; gates/fencing; channel outlooks; among others.  

Please mark your calendar for the tenant meeting Tuesday, April 27, 6 pm – 

7:30 pm. Please register to below to receive the call-in information: 

Register for meeting 

You can get renovation information in advance of the meeting from our Parcel 113 

site (Parcel 113 is the designation the County of Los Angeles gives for the 

Mariners Village property.)  After the meeting, we will upload a recording of the 

meeting.  

Please note: We will need all residents input uploaded to the Parcel 113 site's 

renovations page by April 30, 2021 by 6pm. This input will help inform our 

updated, proposed renovation plan to DCB which also must address and balance 

County mandates for planning and public access, community design standards, as 

well as renovation budget parameters.   

In May, you will find more information about this DCB public meeting on the 

County of Los Angeles Department of Beaches and Harbors website. 

We look forward to you participating in the call.  

Sincerely, 

 

Your Team at Mariners Village 

 

 

   

  

  

https://esring.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJAkd--tpjosG9Hg7t1DZyZV653xFcmA-5Nf
https://www.parcel113mdr.com/
https://www.parcel113mdr.com/
https://www.parcel113mdr.com/renovations/
https://www.parcel113mdr.com/renovations/
https://beaches.lacounty.gov/design-control-board/


 

  
 

  
 

                     
 

  
 

  
 

  

THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS MESSAGE AND ANY ATTACHMENT MAY BE PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY OR OTHERWISE PROTECTED FROM 

DISCLOSURE. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use of this message 

and any attachment is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, 

please notify us immediately by replying to the message and permanently delete it from your computer and destroy any printout thereof.   

This e-mail message was delivered to you as an E&S Ring resident to provide you with information about your residential community. Please 

do not reply to this e-mail. To report an emergency or a concern about your apartment unit or building, please call the business office. 

  

© E&S Ring Management Corp. All Rights Reserved.   

 


